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Given the risks have been proven to outweigh the benefits of fracking, why are you pursuing
this method of power instead of renewables and conservation strategies. And can we address
the flagrant abuse/waste of energy? What is with the city approving all there new housing
developments with flames burning outside 24/7?!? We have so much gas we can just
frivolously waste it on open flames burning year round for aesthetics? Can we be any more
oblivious?

Eriyah
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